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 Objection

Comments Incinerators rely on a constant stream of combustible rubbish. Although they seem an attractive option
to reduce landfill they cause air pollution, traffic congestion from the delivery lorries into the long term
future. By building incinerators we reduce the impetus to reduce, reuse, repair and recycle. This
incinerator will happen local people, increase traffic, lead to worsening air pollution and continue our
thoughtless over use of materials. Instead we must work much harder on stopping refuse at source.
Remove excess packaging, develop recycling loops for packaging, invest in green waste hot
composting and food waste collection schemes. We need Central government action to prohibit certain
mixed materials, which can't be recycled, from being used in packaging. Given sufficient education and
explanation we in the UK could reduce our waste stream by 50-70% . Our finite planet can't cope with
our current thoughtless approach to previous resources. So although this incinerator appears to solve
some problems it will cause others and is based on a "business as usual" view of the future which
completely failed to acknowledge the Climate Emergency. It should not be built.
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